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September 4, 2018 

 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice -  
POE20U-560(G) 
POE30U-560(G) 

POE30U-560(G)-HT 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
Since early this year Phihong has been planning to streamline its Power-over-Ethernet product offering in 
order to reduce product overlap and confusion. Both the POE20U-560(G) and POE30U-560(G) models 
already have an applicable minimum order quantity in effect, and Phihong has now decided to 
discontinue these models. The last time purchase for these models is by March 4, 2019. In addition, 
Phihong has elected not to renew the Japanese S-Mark approval for these models so any new orders for 
these parts will no longer have the S-Mark approval on them. 
 
Also, a minimum order quantity of 500 pieces is now applicable to the POE30U-560(G)-HT, and this 
model is also slated for discontinuation. The last time purchase for the POE30U-560(G)-HT is by March 
4, 2019. 
 
The recommended replacement model for the POE20U-560(G) is the POE29U-1AF. The POE20U-
560(G) has an operating temperature range of 0° to +40°C while the POE29U-1AF has an operating 
temperature range of -20° to +50°C. 
 
The recommended replacement model for the POE30U-560(G) and the POE30U-506(G)-HT is the 
POE29U-1AT, although this unit will not have the same operating temperature range as the POE30U-
560(G)-HT. Both the POE30U-560(G) and the POE29U-1AT have an operating temperature range of 0° 
to +40°C while the POE30U-560(G)-HT has an operating temperature range of -20° to +55°C. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and we look forward to continuing to support you through the newer 
recommended replacement models. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


